Date: 6th Aug 2010

Mr. R.D Malik,

Manager,

State Bank of India,

Dilshukhnagar Branch.

Dear Mr. Malik,

I take this opportunity to congratulate you that, we are pleased to promote you as General Manager of State Bank of India, Hyderabad. Keeping in mind your performance in the past many years we have taken this decision.

You have been working with SBI for the past 30 years now and respecting your experience as well as grading your performance and abilities we have given you this opportunity. We have complete trust in you, that you will make the complete use of the opportunity given to you and will justify the responsibility of the position and also the confidence placed on you by the management, by contributing substantially to the organization as you have done in the past.

We will discuss the revision of your salary and date and time of your posting in a separate communication.

Regards,

Amit Gargh,

Director,

State Bank of India.

